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   Strengthening Links 
between 
Hull and Freetown
I wish to apply for Membership of the FREETOWN SOCIETY of Kingston upon Hull (renewable yearly - 1st July)
NAME :  
…………………………………………………….

ADDRESS : …………………………........................................................
…………………………………………………………………………………….…………….

EMAIL ADDRESS:  ……………………………………………….…………………..

TEL/ MOBILE:  ……………………………………………..

Please delete as appropriate:

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP -
INDIVIDUAL


£10.00

CHARITABLE STATUS

£5.00

SCHOOLS CORPORATE             £20.00

CORPORATE 


£30.00

FULL TIME STUDENT 

Free 

(on proof of being a full time student)  
Please indicate how you wish to pay
	Cash
	

	Cheque
	

	Standing Order
	


Please see details below if you wish to pay by standing order.
Bank Details: 

The Freetown Society of Kingston Upon Hull

Account number:
03711471

Sort Code:

56-00-06 (Nat West Bank, Hull)

Please make payments by cheque payable to The Freetown Society.

Signed:  …………………………………………   Date:   ……………………

Please return to: 
democratic.services@hullcc.gov.uk or via post to 
Louise Hawkins, Room 115, The Guildhall, Alfred Gelder Street, Hull, HU1 2AA.
Freetown Society





Privacy Notice





The Freetown Society is the data controller and Hull City Council administers the society on their behalf.  To contact us for more information, please email/telephone: 


Louise Hawkins on 613410.





The types of information we process:


-	Name


-	Address


-	Email Address


-	Telephone Number


-	Membership and financial information


-	Applications for grants or funding





We process personal data to deliver our functions as a registered charity and to manage your membership of the society.  We will also process information about individuals in order to make decisions on grants.  The society may send you details of events and society activities and we may also make information available to auditors to ensure we meet the standards of a charitable body.





We process personal data in accordance with GDPR conditions 6(1)(f) where processing is necessary for the purposes of the legitimate interest pursued by us as the data controller or by a third party (Hull City Council).





We will keep your personal information safe and confidential but we may share it where:


Any person may be at risk of harm if the information is not shared


It is necessary to prevent, detect, investigate or punish crime


In order to defend a legal claim or complaint about our service





We will only keep your information for as long as necessary.  The retention period is dictated by a legitimate requirement for 3 years.  Once your information is no longer needed, it will be securely and confidentially destroyed.





You have a right to request a copy of the information we hold about you, the right to rectification if we hold inaccurate or incomplete data and the right to erasure unless we have an overriding legal requirement or we are unable to provide our service to you.  Please contact us if you wish to exercise any of these rights.





If you have a concern about the way we are collecting or using your personal data, we ask that you raise your concern with us in the first instance.  Alternatively, you can contact the Information Commissioner’s Office at https://ico.org.uk/concerns/








